

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE

Governor

KEN DETZNER
Secretary of State

July 15, 2016

The Honorable Marty Kiar, Mayor Broward County Board of County Commissioners 115 South Andrews Avenue Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301

Dear Mayor Kiar:

It is my pleasure to welcome you to the Florida Certified Local Government (CLG) Program, effective July 7, 2016. We are forwarding the fully executed agreement formalizing the county's participation in the program to Mr. Rick Ferrer, Historic Preservation Officer, Broward County.

Designation as a Florida Certified Local Government affirms Broward County's commitment to historic preservation, and begins a new partnership with the Bureau of Historic Preservation and the 73 other certified local governments throughout Florida. As a Florida Certified Local Government, Broward County is now eligible to apply for the state's special grant funding that assists CLGs with their historic preservation efforts. Should you have any questions or require other assistance, please do not hesitate to contact Michael Zimny, Florida Certified Local Government Coordinator, at 850.245.6365 or Michael.Zimny@DOS.MyFlorida.com.

Once again, welcome to Florida's Certified Local Government Program. We look forward to working with you to support the preservation of Broward County's historic resources.

Sincerely,

Timothy A. Parsons, Director Division of Historical Resources and

State Historic Preservation Officer

pc: Rick Ferrer, Broward County



